
In 2019, an audit from Indiana University outlined major, neccessary improvements for inclusion in

our district. We had work to do. Five years later, we've come a long way. The culmination of a long

journey of changing hearts and minds, our annual Unified Game Day is a celebration of what we

have achieved with inclusion while acknowledging our continued committment to become better. We

do a short recap video each year that celebrates Game Day to highlight the genuine joy of our

students and staff, and to thank our community for their commitment to EVERY student in our

district. About 400 students attend Game Day each year. Special education students and their

general education classmates participate in games and activities. Parents and community members

are invited to volunteer. The video is available on YouTube, and versions of it that are optimized for

different social media channels are added to Facebook and Instagram. We monitor senitment and

engagement across these platforms.


